
HOUSTON, TEXAS

S ince 1997, the US Rice Producers
Association has worked hard to
cultivate domestic and interna-

tional markets, educate producers
and the public, research and develop
potential markets, and promote the
interests of all U.S. rice producers.
Our Mississippi board members are

Gary Fioranelli (USRPA Chairman),

Gibb Steele, Nolen Cannon Jr., Rex
Morgan and Penn Owen. We would
like to thank them for all their hard
work this year. To learn more about
USRPA or receive our weekly newslet-
ter, please visit www.usriceproduc-
ers.com. ∆
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